Editorial 5

Written by Pedro Meyer

Our first two interns, Enis Castellanos and Elias Diaz, have already been with us here at
ZoneZero for the six months that they originally were invited for. None-the-less we are sorry to
see them depart. Their contribution to this site has been very meaningful and we thank them for

their efforts.

We are now expecting the arrival of a young couple from Mexico/Argentina. Paola and Fabian
Hoffman and their eight month old baby, Ivan. Paola is an accomplished anthropologist who has
developed a taste for new technologies, and Fabian is a photographer and film maker who
together with his wife have in the recent past created some multimedia projects of their own. We
hope that their input to ZoneZero will allow us to continue on this exciting journey of growth as
the technologies keep changing from week to week together with the possibilities of what can

be done.

Please meet our new interns:

Fabian
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